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Dear Parent/Carer,

I am Rhian Carter, the FSC (or Family Support Coordinator) at Penygloddfa School. It is my job to help parents and carers to ensure their children can learn and flourish during their time here.
My main role is:

· to strengthen school  links with parents and families 

· to work with parents and carers to offer pastoral support 

· Co-ordinate with outside agencies when appropriate

·  to help with issues such as attendance 

· to work with children in school to challenge and motivate learners and reinforce self-esteem.

I am looking to encourage as many people as possible to join me in learning together and taking part in exciting activities and initiatives.

I have set up a family room within school and I am hoping it will be a great resource for the whole school community. I will keep everyone updated with what is running in the family room with posters, letter and information on the school Facebook page and the ParentMail. Please ask at the school office if you have not signed up for this service.
We have a Parent Forum within the school that is a parent’s voice in school matters, policies and school life. If you are interested in becoming a member of the forum please email or speak to me.

The school and the local authority have lots of resources to support families. It is my role within school to help signpost you to these services.

I am available for informal chats, drop-ins and appointments. Please feel free to come in and say hello. You can usually find me on the yard from 8.45 onwards or feel free to call in at the family room where I will be available Monday – Thursday from 8.30. If you would like to see me at any other time convenient to you please call the office to arrange an appointment or email me at rcarter@penygloddfa.powys.sch.uk

Is your family eligible for free school meals? 


Families are missing out on saving over £400 a year per child!!! 
It will only take a few minutes to fill out the online form or phone to see if you are entitled to free school meals (01597 827462). or just click on the link on the Powys county council website. Please feel free to ask me if you require any help.
If anyone has any ideas or requests for me, I will be delighted if you could let me know. I am here for you all and can only do the best job in conjunction with you, the families here at Penygloddfa. So do pop in! 
A little about me! I too have children of my own and I understand the challenges of family life. I have worked within a school setting in many roles for over ten years and I feel I have a good understanding of family and school life. I have experience of working with children and families to support them through many challenges both educationally and emotionally. 

Why have a FSC?

To empower parents to take an active role in their child’s social, emotional and educational development.

Support parents regarding a range of issues that are impacting on their ability to parent effectively.

Provide a range of activities for parents that encourage them to be safe, healthy, enjoy and achieve economic well being.

Finally, we never forget it is your precious children here with us every school day and as your FSC it is my aim for us to work together so every one of those children can be happy, thrive and fulfil their potential.

I look forward to seeing you all very soon.

Kind regards

Rhian Carter

Family Support Co-ordinator

Coming up!! The award winning Incredible Years Programme.
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To find out more about this programme and how you will be able to support your child both at home and in school we recommend that all our parents attend the incredible year’s programme.

We will start on Tuesday 12th September 2017 1.15 – 3.00 pm at Penygloddfa. Just come to reception.

The group will be run by Mr Macdonald Head teacher and Mrs Carter Family Support Coordinator.

We will have a crèche available if you have any preschool children.

This is a fantastic opportunity.

To book your place Please call 01686 626715.

I know this may seem like a long way off at the moment. I like to give parents plenty of notice for events.

